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 30th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians         
 
I am writing to inform you that we are in the process of outsourcing our After School Club to an outside 
Agency. 
 
The name of the provider is Bridges Before and After School Club. The club will still be held on the 
school premises, but will now be staffed by members of the Bridges team. 
 
Abbie from Bridges has arranged an “Open Evening” for the parents who have children who currently 
attend After School Club so you can meet her and ask any questions you may have. This has been 
arranged for Thursday 2nd March, and Abbie will be available from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. All 
parents/guardians are welcome, even if your child does not currently attend After School Club, but think 
this might be of interest. 
 
All parents who have children that currently attend After School Club can request/collect a pack from 
Mrs Graham at the school office. This pack includes all the necessary paperwork that you will need to 
complete and return before your child can attend After School Club under Bridges.  
 
We propose that Bridges take over our After School Club on Monday 6th March, so all necessary 
paperwork will need to be completed and returned before this date. 
 
As the club will now been run by Bridges, there will be some changes and, for your information, we have 
put a copy of their Parent’s Handbook and Contract with Parents on the website with this letter. 
Payment arrangements will now be with Bridges so you will no longer pay for After School Club on 
Parent Pay.  You will enter into a contract with Bridges, and all the details of this will be explained at the 
above Open Evening.  
 
For your information, Breakfast Club will still be run by Water staff and therefore there will be no 
changes to these arrangements. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Miss E McKay 
Acting Headteacher 
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